
KENT COUNTY COUNCIL
CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF 
SURPLUS PLAYING FIELDS IN ACCORDANCE WITH

S77 OF THE SCHOOL STANDARDS AND FRAMEWORK 
ACT 1998

LAND AT THE FORMER CHAUCER TECHNOLOGY 
SCHOOL, SPRING LANE, CANTERBURY, KENT

Kent County Council is proposing to dispose of part of this 

former school site and the capital receipt raised will be 

invested in the KCC education capital expenditure 

programme. The receipt from the sale of the playing field 

element will be prioritised towards the provision of new 

sports facilities and supporting infrastructure then towards 

the cost of new classrooms and associated expenditure.

The size of the site to be sold is approximately 1.94 ha 

comprising mostly the built area of the school site but of 

which the playing field element is as follows:

Hard games Courts: approximately 3340m2

Miscellaneous Informal Play Areas: approximately 1220m2

Miscellaneous hard play areas: approximately 2050m2

Please note that this notice does NOT relate to any of the 

former school’s main grassed playing fields as these are not 

included in the proposed disposal area. In accordance with 

s77 of the School Standards and Framework Act 1998 Kent 

County Council is required to consult with local residents 

and the public with regard to the sale of the playing field 

land. The consultation is open until 16 January 2017. Any 

person or organisation wishing to make written 

representations on Kent County Council’s proposal to sell 

this playing field land should send these to Kent County 

Council at enquiries@gen2.co.uk or by post to Sessions 

House, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ


